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November 9, 2006

Dear Members of the Outcome Mapping Virtual Learning Community, 

It is my pleasure to inform you that IDRC’s Evaluation Unit and OtherWISE: Research and Evaluation, a South African research, monitoring and evaluation firm are co-hosting an African outcome mapping Users Workshop in Niamey, Niger.  This event will be held on January 13-14 2007, and will directly precede the African Evaluation Association (AfrEA) conference (http://www.afrea.org). The aim of the OM Users Workshop is to provide an open, collegial forum for knowledge sharing and to improve the practice of OM in Africa.  The working language of our event will be English. While no formal interpretation is possible, every effort will be made to include colleagues of other languages.  

As someone using OM in Africa, we would like to extend a warm invitation to you to attend this event. While unfortunately IDRC cannot offer funding for your travel to Niamey, we hope you will still be able to join us. It is our hope sharing your successful and challenging experiences with OM, and learning from the experience of others will help grow the OM African network.  If you would like to participate in the OM workshop, we hope you will consider staying and participating in the AfrEA conference, in order to develop your own skills and network with others interested in evaluation in Africa.  

Our intention is to create a diverse mix of participants with varying levels of experience with and perspectives on OM; accordingly, if there are other OM Users with whom you are familiar and whom we have unintentionally overlooked, please send their names and contact information to Anne Lauzon at alauzon@idrc.ca.  Please note that we cannot commit to assuming the travel costs for any additional participants.  

If you decide to join us, we would be pleased to make reservations for you at the hotel, Grand Hotel du Niger, where the Users Conference and AfREA will take place.  Please RSVP to Anne Lauzon (alauzon@idrc.ca) to confirm your participation in the OM Users Workshop and indicate if you would like us to book a room for you.  If the hotel requires a deposit, we will ask that you forward your credit card information to the hotel.  Please let us know if you plan to stay on for the AfrEA Conference and we will request a hotel booking to cover your full stay.  Please let us know your plans by November 17, 2006, after that time it may be difficult to confirm hotel accommodation. If you plan to make your own hotel arrangements, but still plan to attend, please let us know.  Thanks in advance for your cooperation and please feel free to contact Anne with any questions. 

We hope that you are able to attend this exciting event and if you would like to discuss this in greater detail, please let us know.  

Best regards,
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Fred Carden, PhD

Director

Evaluation Unit

International Development

Research Centre

Donna Podems, PhD

Executive Director

OtherWISE: Research and Evaluation

